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Thursday 17th February 2022 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

RE: School closure tomorrow Friday 18th February 

 

As you may have heard the Met Office had this morning issued a red weather warning alert for 
tomorrow, Friday 18th February. A red weather warning means that there is a significant 
disruption expected with a risk to life and property. Following North Somerset’s advice and 
guidance we have taken the difficult decision to close the school for the day tomorrow. 

  

We will be sending home learning with your child this evening and your class team will be 
available via seesaw and/ or emails tomorrow to provide further virtual support and guidance.  

 

We apologise for the disruption this may cause and hope that you all have a lovely half term.  

 

Take care, 

 

 

Mark Senior 

Headteacher  
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